
BOIL ADVISORY HAS BEEN LIFTED 
 

Ward Two Water District  

PWS ID #1063039 

Livingston Parish, Louisiana 

Date: 1/8/2025 

 

Re: Customers in Juban Crossing Mall all of the Westside of Juban Road and on the 

Eastside of Juban Road from the Southside of Cassle Road to I-12 ONLY. 
 
For Immediate Release 

 

The State Health Department has confirmed that the sample taken is free of coliform 

bacteria YOU NO LONGER NEED TO BOIL YOUR WATER! 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and patience during this process. 

If you have any questions or need additional information please call (225) 665-5188. 

 

Thank you, 

Ward Two Water District 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  
 

 


